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Notice of Decision 
 
 

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board on 
Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 6:30pm, the Board approved an Application for Site Plan Review for 
expansion of the parking lot, submitted and owned by Sovereign Grace Fellowship, PO Box 9055, 
Penacook NH 03303 with a location of Map 47 Lot 31, Sublot B, 235 High Street, Boscawen NH, 
located in an R1 zone, with the following conditions: 
 

1. Driveway acceptance confirmation from NHDOT; 
2. Protective Well Radius of 75’. 

 
By Order of the Planning Board, 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Barbara Randall, Chair 


